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10.1 

REPORT 4 - 2021 

To: CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF GENERAL COMMITTEE 
 

The Heritage Advisory Committee presents its fourth report for 2021 and recommends: 

 

HAC-0021-2021 

That the property at 1427 Dundas Crescent, which is listed on the City’s Heritage Register, is not worthy of 

heritage designation, and consequently, that the owner’s request to demolish proceed through the 

applicable process, as per the Corporate Report from the Commissioner of Community Services dated 

March 30, 2021. 

(HAC-0021- 2021) 

(Ward 6) 

 

HAC-0022-2021 

That the property at 29 Queen Street South, which is listed on the City’s Heritage Register, is not worthy of 

heritage designation, and consequently, that the owner’s request to demolish proceed through the 

applicable process, as per the Corporate Report from the Commissioner of Community Services dated 

March 30, 2021. 

(HAC-0022-2021) 

(Ward 11) 

 

HAC-0023-2021 

That the request to alter the heritage designated property at 875 Enola Avenue as per the Corporate 

Report from the Commissioner of Community Services dated March 30, 2021, be approved. 

(HAC-0023-2021) 

(Ward 1) 

 

HAC-0024-2021 

1. That the memorandum from Martha Cameron, Legislative Coordinator dated March 31, 2021, 
entitled "Lisa Small - Request for Temporary Leave from the Heritage Advisory Committee", be 
received. 

2. That the Heritage Advisory Committee accepts and supports the request from Lisa Small, Citizen 
Member, for temporary leave from the Heritage Advisory Committee until September, 2021. 

(HAC-0024-2021) 
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HAC-0025-2021 

1. That the memorandum from Martha Cameron, Legislative Coordinator dated March 31, 
2021, entitled "Terry Ward - Request for Temporary Leave from the Heritage Advisory 
Committee", be received. 

2. That the Heritage Advisory Committee accepts and supports the request from Terry Ward, 
Citizen Member, for a temporary leave from the Heritage Advisory Committee until 
September, 2021. 

(HAC-0025-2021) 
 

HAC-0026-2021 

That the Memorandum entitled "Alternation to a Listed Heritage Property: 1130 to 1140 Clarkson Road 

North (Ward 2) dated March 19, 2021 by Paul Damaso, Director, Culture Division, be received. 

(HAC-0026-2021) 

(Ward 2) 

 

HAC-0027-2021 

That the Memorandum entitled "Alteration to a Listed Heritage Property: 1249 Mississauga Road (Ward 2) 

dated March 11, 2019 by Paul Damaso, Director, Culture Division, be received. 

(HAC-0027-2021) 

(Ward 2) 

 


